
APPENDIX 1 
 
 

Dear Ernest 
 
It has come to our attention that one of the reports that is being considered by your 
Council tonight relates to the review of the Woking Core Strategy.  In essence I 
understand that you are recommending to your Council that you do not need to carry 
out a review of the 2012 Core Strategy because you consider that it remains up to 
date for the purposes of managing development across the Borough. 
 
Until this was drawn to our attention a few days ago, we were not aware that you had 
carried out such a review or that you had reached this conclusion.  The purpose of 
this email is to make it clear that this is a matter in which this Council has an interest, 
given the fact that the recently adopted Waverley Borough Local Plan includes an 
allowance for unmet need arising in Woking.  Once we have had the opportunity to 
consider the report, and its potential implications for Waverley, we intend to write to 
you further on this matter.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Graham 
 
Graham Parrott 
Planning Policy Manager 
Waverley Borough Council 
Tel: 01483 523472 
www.waverley.gov.uk 
 


